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Note from the Principals
HHES Families:

This week was a wonderful one as we were able to welcome back many of our students to in-person
learning. We also had our younger students in remote and HVA classes working with their teachers
and meeting new classmates. Seeing the smiles of our students' faces and visiting their classrooms to
see learning in action has made this such a special week!

We appreciate your support and patience as we establish new routines for student safety. We are
working closely with our transportation company, Cascade Transportation to ensure that students are
transported to and from school safely and in a timely manner. As new students begin riding the bus,
we will be adding routes to ensure safety protocols are being followed. We will communicate any
changes with you as soon as possible.

Thank you for your ongoing support!
~ Josh and Meredith
joshua.robertson@hocksd.org / meredith.gannon@hocksd.org
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Valentine's Day
Valentine's Day is quickly approaching. While the holiday will look
different this year at HHES, we are working to develop safety
protocols that will allow students to exchange Valentine cards. Your
child's teacher will send home more information in the coming week.

School Safety Update
Parents: To ensure a smooth drop process, please be sure that your
students is ready to exit the car when you pull up the curb outside of
the commons. If you are dropping off your child at HHES and will exit
the car, please be sure to wear a mask. Thanks for helping us model
safe behavior on campus. If you are picking up your child from
school, please hang your car tag from your rearview window. New
tags were sent home with your child this week (the numbers are the
same as last year). If you need a new car tag, please call the o�ce. 

Thank you for completing your monthly attestation form! We must
have these on �le for each student prior to having children attend in-
person class. We will send out a reminder to complete your February
attestations the week of Jan. 25th.

Each day HHES students attending in-person learning complete a
health screening at school. This health screening is conducted by our
school nurse and / or health staff. The screening entails a
temperature check and health questions (such as, How are you
feeling today?).

Should you have any questions regarding school safety or student
health, please give us a call.
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A Message from Our HHES PWT
Hey Hockinson Families!
We are sad there is no HHES movie night this year but we encourage
you to host your own Family Movie Night. The PWT is helping out by
providing a bucket of movie snacks for purchase!

MOVIE SNACKS for FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT!
What is in the bucket? Movie snacks such as chocolate, candy and
microwaveable popcorn.
How do I get a bucket? The buckets are $5 and will be available for
drive-thru pick-up on Thursday, February 11th, from 5-7P.M.. There is
only ONE pick-up date and you must pre-order a bucket using the
cheddarup link. Order deadline is February 2nd!
What else can I get when I pick up my bucket?
A pre paid $15 Hockinson Market Pizza Certi�cate! Who wants to
cook dinner on Movie Night!?!
A portion of the proceeds will come back to the PWT. Thank you
Hockinson Market.
*Not in the mood for a movie bucket..but pizza sounds amazing- you
can still purchase a $15 pizza certi�cate! Those will be available for
pick up on Thursday , February 11th from 5-7 P.M. as well. No
expiration for pizza- buy now enjoy later.
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/movie-snacks-pizza-for-family-movie-
night

Camp Hockinson Day Care
Hockinson Community Education will are now offering half-day and
full-day camps. Here are some details:

Who: Available to HHES students in Grades K-5
When: 7 am - 6 pm. Half-day (up to 5 hours) and Full-day (Over 5
hours) camps are available.
Price: $25 (Half-day) and $45 (Full-day)
Where: Hockinson Community Center (15916 NE 182nd Ave).

HSD bus transportation will be provided to/from HHES and the
Community Center. Additional program information can be found
here.

For more information, contact Charity Schadt, HSD Community
Education Director, at charity.schadt@hocksd.org

Upcoming Events
January 29: Semester Break - No Classes
January 30: Semester 2 Begins
February 1: Report Cards Sent Home
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February 1: Grade 4 - 5 In Person Return
February 12 - 15: Presidents' Day Break - No Classes
March 2: Dr. Seuss' Birthday
March 3: School Picture Day
March 14: Daylight Savings Time Begins
April 5 - 9: Spring Break - No Classes
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